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September 24, 2012

Mr. and Mrs. Gerald T. Rhea
1217 North Stratford Road
Arlington Heights, IL 80004-5033

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Rhea;

On behalf of our young patients, thank you for your gift to Ann & Robert H. Lurie Children’s Hospital of Chicago. aAll of us
at the hospital are guided by a belief that each child should have the opportunity to reach his or her full potential. Your
contribution has been put to work and is helping us achieve this vision.

We are providing this document to assist you with tax filing needs for your recent contribution:
Date of Gift: 8/31/2012
Amount: 58,000.00
Purpose: Children's Fund

In compliance with United States federal tax provisions, this document serves as verification that the tax deductible
portion of your gift is $8,000.00. No goods or services were received in exchange for your contribution. We invite you to
contact us at 773.880.6001 or fnd-dfs@Iluriechildrens.org with questions about your contribution.

Finally, you may have noticed a new name on this letter. Children’s Memarial Foundation, the organization that has
raised funds exclusively for the hospital for more than 25 years, has been re-named to Children’s Hospital of Chicago
Foundation. Your gifts to Lurie Children’s through Children’s Hospital of Chicago Foundation will benefit the children and
families served by our hospital.

Thank you, again, for providing health and hope
to those who need them the most.
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Ihomas J. Sullivan
President, Children's Hospital of Chicago Foundation

Please turn this
page over to learn more
about the impact of
your support!




